[image: Y:\Graphic Design - Acacia\2019\Alfirdaus\Stationary Design\Letterhead\AF_Letterhead.JPG]
THE NEXT STAGE IN YOUR CHILD’S ISLAMIC EDUCATION

Assalamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter reaches you in good faith and health.

We hope you are as excited as we are that your child will be starting ‘big school’ next year. This is a major milestone in your child’s educational journey, and we are proud of their effort and their achievements this year.

The development of a Muslim’s connection with their Creator and their character is a lifelong journey. Our program has provided your child with the basic foundations they need to begin their learning journey towards self-development in all aspects of Islam, however this is just the beginning. 

We would like to invite you to a morning tea on Wednesday 17th November 2021, 10am-11am at Alfirdaus College Bankstown to discuss the next important stage in your child’s Islamic education and wellbeing – the Alfirdaus College Foundation program. 

Our Foundation program will continue to build on the knowledge and skills your child has developed in our Early Learners program. On completion of our Foundation program, students will be able to fluently read and recite and/or memorise Chapter 30 (Juz Amma) of the Quran. Furthermore, students will develop a basic understanding of Quranic reading and writing and they will participate in age-appropriate Islamic Studies. 

It is important that you attend to ensure you receive all the information you need to make an informed decision about your child’s learning journey at Alfirdaus College. Child minding and light refreshments will be available. 

If you would like to attend the morning tea, please return the below permission slip to your child’s teacher by Sunday 14th November 2021. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office on 9791 6777 or send an email to auburn@alfirdaus.com.au.

We hope that you are able to join us. 
Kind Regards,
Administration 
Alfirdaus College 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I, _________________________________________________________, would like to attend the morning tea on Wednesday 17th November 2021, 10am-11am at Alfirdaus College Bankstown.

□ Yes, I require child minding at the morning tea. I have ______________ child/ren to place in child minding; their ages/s is ______________. 

	
	      
	

	Signature of parent/guardian
	
	Date
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